From: Washington, Chenetra 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 7:09 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Recipient of Supervisor of the Year

Good Morning Mr Berlin,

Here is that follow up e-mail I promised.  I did receive a paper weight award from APCO-IL for Supervisor of the Year.  They funded my trip as well.  I stayed at the Crowne Plaza hotel from 05-08 Nov 2017.  I attended a 911 conference while I was there as well as the award ceremony.  There was no monetary award involved, just the paper weight style award with my name engraved on it.  

If you need any additional information, please let me know.  Thanks so much for all of your assistance.  

Chenetra Washington 

OEMC Supervisor

